
How 1,300+ 
people safely 
took part in 
Ashgate Hospice’s 
Superhero Walk

More than 1,300 children and adults descended on Chesterfield’s Queen’s 
Park to take part in the Superhero Night Walk 2024 to raise funds for Ashgate 
Hospice. We installed our Trakway system to enable pedestrians and vehicles 
to safely access the park, whilst protecting the underlying grass.

Supporting our 
local communities

162m of Trakway 
provided safe 

access for 
pedestrians and 

vehicles

Helping ensure the 
safety of more than 
1,300 children and 

adults

Helping to raise 
more than 

£50,000 for 
Ashgate Hospice



This was the second year that Ashgate 
Hospice held its Superhero Night Walk 
to help raise funds to provide crucial 
palliative and end of life care. 

Children taking part donned their favourite superhero costumes, 
with many families walking in memory of loved ones who had 
received care at the hospice. Participants took on one and three-mile 
routes from 5.30pm to help raise funds towards the hospice’s care 
for patients and their families. Entertainment on display included 
stilt walkers, big bubble displays, live singers and dancers, and 
more.

With more than 1,300 adults and children taking part, it was crucial 
that they were able to access the park safely, so a Trakway system 
was required for the event.

Challenges
Queen’s Park is a popular park located a few minutes from 
Chesterfield town centre, so it was important that the Trakway was 
safely installed with minimum disruption to visitors to the park. 

Solution
Our team installed our aluminium Trakway system quickly and 
efficiently to provide safe access for both pedestrians and vehicles. 
Not only did it allow safe and stable access over a grass surface, 
but it also ensured that the ground was protected and not damaged 
from the many people taking part in the event.
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Our equipment at a glance:
	� 162m of Trakway 

The event was a huge success 
and we’re already excited for next 

year! The Trakway was hugely helpful in 
maintaining the grass at Queen’s Park and 
really made the event look really 
professional.

Beth Cole  
Events Fundraiser, Ashgate Hospice

Result 
 
The Superhero Night Walk was a tremendous success for Ashgate 
Hospice, helping to raise £50,000 to fund palliative care, whilst 
helping local families remember their loved ones. Such support 
helps Ashgate Hospice raise the £11 million needed each year in 
order to fund care for families across North Derbyshire.


